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SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 
2nd & 4th Monday...BUNCO @ 6:30 PM 
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
Every Friday...Queen of Hearts Drawing 8 PM 
Mar 2...Steak Night w/HIT CITY ROCKERS 
Mar 9...Dinner w/JIM ALLEN BAND 
Mar 10...CASINO NIGHT 
Mar 16...Corned Beef & Cabbage w/WORKIN’ MEN  
Mar 23...Dinner w/TRAIL MIX Band 
Mar 31...Children’s Easter Party 
             Check our website at www.Moose1874.org for updates 
                                *See Flyers for Details* 

 Casino night 

ALL MEMBERS & GUESTS WELCOME! 

 

Saturday, MARCH 10, 2018 

 

 

+ 

 

 

 

CHILDREN’S EASTER PARYTY 

Saturday, March 31st 

11 AM—2 PM 

Easter Egg Hunt, Crafts, Lunch and a visit from the Easter Bunny. 

(See Flyer for Details) 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter # 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Lee White         
Jr. Past Governor             Harvey Higgins    909-224-4097                        
Jr. Governor     Lee Martin 
Prelate                     Dan Papp      760-310-8030 
Administrator               Dale Pulver      760-809-1397              
Treasurer         John Turner          
1 Year Trustee                 Phil Persails 
2 Year Trustee                 Dave Connors 
3 Year Trustee                  

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms       Pete Street 
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion       John Bissell      
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Bonnie Holbrook    760-807-2334 
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 

                               WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310 

 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Heide White  (Pro Tem) 
Junior Graduate Regent   N/A 
Junior Regent      Amber Freeze      760-480-0605 
Sec/Treasurer      Heide White       
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide      Evelyn Raedel 

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Susan Huppert 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Susan Wice 
Community Service    Shirley Higgins 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Sandra Feiock 
Activities/Sports     Bonnie Holbrook 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member       Susan Huppert 
Member       Jeanne Pulver       

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Lydia Persails 
Member       Terry Hache 



If you have changed your  
email address please contact 

Charly Papp at 
Newsletter @ Moose1874.org 
Or Add, Remove or Update at 

www.Moose1874.org 
 
 
 
 

The bulletin  can only reach you if 
we have the correct address 

 

FOR UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION 

ON LODGE OR CHAPTER EVENTS 

VISIT US ON FACEBOOK ! 

@ 

ESCONDIDO MOOSE LODGE 1874 

 

 
           

          Sickness & Distress 
 

           
 
 
         If you, or you, are aware that a Brother LOOM member is sick,   
hospitalized, distressed, or deceased, please notify the Lodge,  
Prelate, Dan Papp, dpapp@camber.com or 760-310-8031. 
         For a WOTM Co-worker please contact Amber Freeze at     
amberescondido@yahoo.com or 760-214-6792.  A “Get Well” card 
will be sent to the sick or  bed-ridden members.  Also, with the   
approval of the  patient,  family and hospital staff, personal visits 
may be  arranged.  With the permission of the patient or family, the 
progress of their condition will be announced at the general     
membership meetings. 
          Getting sick is no fun, so let us know when it  happens to you 
or your loved one so that we may send a little ray of sunshine on an 
otherwise grim situation.  After all, that’s why we’re Moose family.  
Thank you for your help. 
 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

We know that it is YOU, our members, who make this Lodge 

a success.  We thank the sponsors for recruiting new       

members and would like to say welcome to the FEBRUARY 

additions to our  WOTM members.  Welcome to our Lodge, 

Chapter and Moose Family.   Membership information for 

new LOOM members was not provided at the time of  

publishing. 

A big Escondido Moose WELCOME 
goes to our New Members and a huge 

Thank you to their Sponsors… 

VICTORIA DiDONATO-sponsor Dave Connors 

FAYE HINES...sponsor Lori Ratliff 

ROSEANNA UPANO...sponsor Peter Street 



Always pray to have eyes that 

see the best in people, a 

heart that forgives the worst, 

a mind that forgets the bad, 

and a soul that never loses 

faith in God. 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

Diane Bails (8-18) 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-19) 
Nancy Browning (1-19) 
Marge Crawford (7-18) 
Bob Fleck (8-18) 
Pat Green (2-19) 
Kim Gregory (8-18) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-19) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-19) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-19) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-19) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-19) 
Ben Smith (7-18) 
June Tavernier (9-18) 
Ed & Myrna Taylor (3-18) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 
 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 

 

            Harvey & Shirley have left the room, best of luck 

and good health to them! 

          That’s two more chairs to fill. Who will step up?    

Nomination time is here. Now is your chance to make 

that difference you all talk about while sitting at the 

bar. Stop talking and start doing! All positions are open 

and waiting for you to fill. 

          Numbers at the lodge are declining, so bring a friend or past mem-

ber to the lodge. We are not the only lodge or fraternal organization 

fighting the declining membership cycle.  

          Don’t like someone or something, then fix it. As it is, we need to cut 

back on dinners, bands and events. Let’s get this lodge rocking & rolling, 

come back and support your lodge!  

          Don’t forget to take advantage of the renewal discount before the 

end of the month! See the flyer in the newsletter for info.  

Fraternally, 

 

Lee White 

Governor 

Are you a new member?  Hopefully, you’ve enjoyed one of our 

many fun events in the park, or dinner and dancing, Sunday 

morning breakfast, or Line Dancing with Duffy, or perhaps 3 

Chord guitar lessons.  Those are a few of the benefits of being a 

Moose Member, but do you really know what your membership 

dues pays for?  The kids we support at Mooseheart, the seniors at 

Moosehaven, the many        Community service activities we par-

ticipate in are just an example.  Want to learn more?   



PAST REGENT’S chapter chatter 

          So green with envy! First Tony & Sue Gentry pull up stakes and moved to   

Florida and now Nancy Browning is moving to Palm Springs, with Shirley &      

Harvey heading to Oklahoma.  Wishing them all the best and can’t wait until we can 

get out there to visit them in their new digs while we are looking for our “perfect” 

retirement home and of course, find the nearest Moose Lodge. Am ready for a new 

adventure! 

          Glad to see our members stepping up and helping at the lodge.   Have you met 

Julie, Tim, Leslie and Katrina?  They are our newest bartenders and are doing a fine 

job. Dave and Katie have been helping out with the decorating. Donna Sleeter has 

been spending time in the kitchen (have you tried her Fried Chicken? It is finger lickin’ good!). Then there’s 

Frank and Alan & crew crankin’ out the tunes with members that show up to play their guitars. Wednesday 

has turned into one of our busiest nights!  Tuesday, can’t forget our line dancers and their teacher Duffy! 

Duffy has been one of our most steadfast members and we so appreciate his dedication year after year.   

Thursdays – Taco Thursday. Yummy Tacos. Could use some volunteers to set up the Taco fixin’s.  We truly 

need a handful of people to sign up to “help” our cooks on Friday nights and Sunday mornings. If we could 

just get enough people to sign up to prep the food, then we all can rotate and get a weekend off once in a 

while.  Again, please remember we are all volunteers and don’t want to move into the lodge! 

          Year end is right around the corner.  Please consider filling a position. All the positions are open.     

Meetings are twice monthly, the second & fourth Thursday of the month at 7pm. If you want to see “change” 

at our lodge and “bridge the generation gap”, you should consider jumping on board. For those of you     

looking at ways to crank up your resume, this is a perfect way to gain experience and volunteer hours.  Would 

love to see our chapter earn Award of Achievement.   How, you say?  We need to have $1 more in the bank 

than we started with at the beginning of the fiscal year; one more member than what we started with (half the 

battle is won when we all renew our membership) and our Recorder has to have all her reports in on time. 

Easy, when we all pitch in and work together!   If you want to consider an Officer or Chairman’s position and 

have questions, do not hesitate to ask Charly or myself. The last meeting to turn in your application for a     

position will be March 8th. Voting will be March 22nd. 

          Hope you saved the date for the WOTM’s biggest fundraiser – Casino Night – March 10th. Bonnie 

Holbrook does a fine job in preparing for the night of fun and laughter. Monies raised goes towards the up-

coming parties (Easter & Xmas) and gifts for the member’s children. Another date to save is for the Children’s 

Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, March 31st. Donations of plastic eggs and candy (not chocolate) would be      

appreciated. Please make sure the candy is individually wrapped and small enough to fit in the egg. Or if you 

prefer, donate some change. Kid’s love finding money in their eggs!  

Heide White 

Sr. Regent (pro-tem}  

 

In the end, we are our choices. 

Build yourself a great story. 



 

 

 

What’s Happening with the Moose Riders? 

 

 

 

ST  PATRICK’S DINNER & DANCING 
FRIDAY, MARCH 16, 2018 (6-8 PM) 

 

 

 

 

 

MuSIC BY: WORKIN’ MEN 
(7-11 PM) 

 
WEAR YOuR fAvORITE IRISh COSTuME AND jOIN IN ThE fOOD & fuN… 

Irish drink specials too! 

     

           Ever wonder what the Moose Riders do with the money earned from Fundraisers?  Here’s a few examples...we pay 
a monthly endowment to Moose Charities, we’ve donated $250 to the American Cancer Society, we will be sending $500 
along with the ESMR and CA/NEV Moose Riders to Mooseheart to help in refurbishing Camp Ross, and $500 to the WWII 
Honor Flight foundation.  At our Lodge, we have  rebuilt the stage and various other projects in the Lodge.  We’ve elected 
to upgrade all the lights over  the park dance floor to LED multi color lights, and we’ll be working on the horse shoe pits for 
the upcoming summer.  From there we’ll see what else needs to be done, and do what we can to help fix items in need in 
the lodge or in the park. 

  We’re hosting a Rummage sale on June 23rd  along with a BBQ at the end of the day, to earn more money for more 
projects.  Please consider donating your resalable items to us for the Rummage sale, no electronics please.  We will be 
moving a covered trailer into the RV park for storage within the next month.  Your donations will be greatly appreciated.  

          We do the cooking on the fourth Tuesday of every month to help out the lodge .  Look for a monthly special burger , 
like the Western Bacon Cheerse burger or Ortega burgers we served this week.  Our next meeting will be March 18th at 10 
AM if you’d like to join us.  We’ll follow the meeting with a short  ride...destination to be determined. 

Until Next time, 

Dogman Mark Castillero  



 









 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park?  

For Details contact:   Sherry Eide-760-579-1333 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think 

about a  function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will 

chair the committee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         

attributes that will serve you and your charitable organization as well. 



MARCH 2018 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 

      ESCONDIDO, CALIFORNIA-FAMILY CENTER #1874 
LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE 
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Primary Business Address 
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Address Line 4 

Escondido Fami ly  Center  No.  1874  

Women of  the  Moose Chapter  No.  1310  

LOYAL ORDER OF  MOOSE 

Escondido Moose Lodge 

25721 Jesmond Dene Road 

Escondido CA 92026-8627 
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STAY INFORMED! 

DO WE HAVE YOUR  

CORRECT EMAIL OR 


